{member_name},

We have initiated a survey for our members, which we would appreciate you taking the time to complete. This survey was developed with the input of our RRDi Medical Advisory

Consultants, and consists of questions of most concern to these doctors when diagnosing rosacea. The more members respond to the survey, the more accurate and complete will be our picture of the rosacea experience of our extensive community, so your input is highly valued by the RRDi.

The survey should take less than 15 minutes to complete, and is entirely anonymous. The compiled results of the survey will be published on the RRDi web site and in the next edition of the Journal of the RRDi.

You can take the survey by following the directions below:

Rosacea Survey

We appreciate your continued support of the RRDi in helping to find a cure for rosacea. Thanks very much for your participation.

Brady Barrows RRDi Director

Joanne Whitehead, Ph.D. RRDi Assistant Director RRDi Journal Editor in Chief